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Petitions Update 
 
 

 Petitions Received 
 

As of 9 February 2018, eleven petitions have been received by Wiltshire Council since 
the last report to Council on 17 October 2017.  

 
Proposal 

 

That Council notes this update on petitions. 
 
 
 

 

 

Libby Johnstone 
Senior Democratic Services Officer 


